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Subject: FW: 753 First Parish Road // Public Records Request
 

 
Good afternoon,
 
I am in receipt of the below public records for documents relative to 753 First Parish Rd. in Scituate, MA.  The Building Department
has confirmed no records for this property (no older permits, no file and nothing in the online system).  The Assessor Office has
provided the attached field card.  The Treasurer/Collector has confirmed there are no liens on the property.
 
Kindly confirm receipt.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Michele Seghezzi
Assistant to the Town Administrator
Town Administrator/Select Board Office
Town of Scituate

 

781-545-8741

mseghezzi@scituatema.gov

www.scituatema.gov

600 Chief Justice Cushing Highway, Scituate, MA 02066
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